Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

amember of the dtie group

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

CIPC SELF SERVICE CENTRE PRETORIA WILL CLOSE AT 12:30 ON THE 15
SEPTEMBER 2023

Dear Customers

Kindly note that the CIPC services Centre Pretoria Office will close to the public on 15 September 2023 at
12:30.

Please use the Enquiry system {https://enquiries.cipe.co.za) eservices, new eservices and social Media
Platforms in the meantime.

Web Services: www.cipe.co.za and www.bizportal.eov.za

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

FJ JanS€h van Vuuren
Acting SM
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